
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) is excited to announce an important initiative to 
modernize our public facing Agencywide Documents Access Management System 
(ADAMS).  The new application is called ADAMS Public Search (APS) and is a critical step to 
improve document search and accessibility and enhance search efficiency. APS is a cloud-
based solution that will support faster and easier content discovery within ADAMS.  

How does this benefit you? 

• Intuitive interface to perform basic and advanced searches, 

• Full text search capability,   

• Faster, improved search results, 

• Enhanced filtering capabilities,   

• Customized view of search results, and   

• Ability to save and share searches.   

 

Updated Features 

• Content Search: Search for words/phrases in documents or their properties. 

• Advanced Search: For detailed, granular searches. 

• Quick Searches: Predefined searches for recent documents. 

• Filters: Drill down into the results.   

• Saved Search: Reuse previously saved searches. 

• Reporting: Generate reports on search results. 

 

What comes next? 

We will be rolling out ADAMS Public Search application on January 27th, 2025.  The NRC held 
a public meeting and a few focused group meetings to solicit feedback and demo the developed 
application. The input provided through each stage has been invaluable, and we encourage you 
to continue to share your thoughts and suggestions with the Public Document Room (Contact 
The PDR Staff | NRC.gov) as we embark on this journey. 

The existing Web-based ADAMS application will continue to exist for some time. We are 
committed to making this transition as smooth as possible and will keep you updated on our 
progress. Together, we can create a more efficient and secure document management 
experience for everyone.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 


